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DANCESPORT CHALLENGE GALA 
Department of Education Public Schools 
2016 TICKET BOOKING INFORMATION
Dear Parents and Carers
Below is information for purchasing tickets to the “DanceSport Challenge 2016” Gala Evening 6:00pm to 9:00pm on Wednesday, 7th September 2016, Sydney Olympic Park SPORTS CENTRE, Sydney Olympic Park.
TICKET PRICES: 
Performers do NOT require the purchase of a ticket
$20.00 - Adult (18yrs+)

$15.00 - Junior (5 -17yrs) Children under 5 need to sit on an adult’s lap.
$16.00 - Concession (Senior & Pensioner - Valid Id Required to be shown)

$60.00 - Family (2A + 2J) – No Concession

BOOKING DETAILS:
Tickets to this event are only available online
Ticket Sales for the “DanceSport Challenge Gala Public Schools NSW 2016” will be available from 
Monday 15th August from 9:00am
Visit the Sydney Olympic Park Sports Centre website: www.sports-centre.com.au
· Step 1: go to the Sydney Olympic Park Sports Centre, 
· Step 2: locate Events Calendar, 
· Step 3: click on the highlighted ‘Dancesport Challenge Gala’ this will then take you to the TDA ticket purchasing site.
Or go directly to - www.ticketdirect.com.au
Please check that you have selected the correct night for your child
There will be no ticket sales at the Box Office. A credit card is required for purchasing tickets.
TRANSACTION FEES 
An internet booking fee of $2 per ticket 
A Merchant Fee will be charged on all Credit Card transactions.
The following Services Fees apply if you choose NOT to print off your own ticket:

Print at Home - $0.00

Internet Service Fee - $2.00

A flat mailing fee of $6.00 does apply if you wish to have your tickets sent via Australia Post.

SEATING
There is no allocated seating for this event. All tickets are general admission only. Both entry doors will open at 5:00 pm at which time, staff and security will scan your tickets. The gala performance will begin promptly at 6:00pm.
As we anticipate this will be a sell out, and to avoid disappointment, don’t leave your ticket purchase to the last minute.

For further information please contact your school coordinator
